Dear members of the House Committee on Judiciary,

Cities have suffered so long with short-sighted, costly, inhumane directives so pointless that each year new costly, short-sighted,
inhuman directives are required of city, county, and state leadership just to keep pace with the previous year's inefficacy.

Please support this simple effort to make sure common sense and human considerations guide public policy. It is the very least
anyone should expect from one's colleagues, politicians, and community members.

Thank you,

Carol Denney
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